
Friends of Otterham School 

100 Club Lottery  

 
Dear All,  

 

We would like to introduce to you the Friends of Otterham School 100 Club Lottery. 

As an ongoing way to raise money for the school to benefit our children, this has the 

added bonus of benefitting you too! 

 

In the same way as a lottery works, we will be selling numbered balls for £1 a ball, 

and holding a prize draw on a monthly basis, on the 3rd Friday of each month. 

Payment will be required for 12 months in advance, therefore £12.00 per number 

requested.  

 

Monthly winning prizes will be;  

1st Prize £25.00 

2nd Prize £15.00 

3rd Prize £5.00 

 

Our fundraising aim going forwards with the Friends is to raise money to replace 

some of the outside playground equipment for all to enjoy.  

 

If you would like to participate in the 100 Club, please complete one of the attached 

forms and return to the school reception, along with your money in a clearly marked 

envelope before Friday 16th July. 

 

If you would prefer to have a specific number, please indicate this on the form, 

however, this will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis so we cannot 

guarantee all requests will be fulfilled.  

 

Payment can be in cash or cheque, made payable to Otterham Primary School 

Parent Teacher Association. 

 

Finally, please feel free to sell extra numbers to grandparents, wider family members 

and friends, this is open to all to get involved in. The more players we have, the more 

money raised for our children.  

 

The first draw will be taking place in September. 

 

Good Luck 

  


